
 

 

 
Tuesday 3 May 2011. 
 
Following is a summary of the Committee of 
the Whole held on Tuesday 3 May 2011.    
For full details 
www.ryde.nsw.gov.au/meetings  
 
There were no public speakers. 
 
Minutes of meeting held on 19 April 2011 
confirmed by the meeting. 
 
Dog Off Leash Trial (Deferred Report)  
Council adopted the resolution and a 
further report will come forward on 7 
June.   
 
Planning Proposal 283-9 Blaxland 
Road Ryde   The matter was deferred. 
 
Waste Minimisation and Management 
DCP - Draft DCP Controls  The meeting 
endorsed that the report be put on public 
exhibition and a further report come to 
Council. 
 
Improvements to Glen Reserve 
Eastwood  Meeting endorsed the 
proposal to install two 250 watt flood 
lights in the Reserve, one on Council’s 
car park facing west and the other on an 
Ausgrid light pole on the south side of the 
canal, facing north.  This is to help deter 
anti-social behaviour. 
 
Global Corporate Challenge  Seven 
Councillors put their names forward to 
take part in the Challenge.  
Corresponding seven members of staff 
will be invited to form a second team. 

 
 
 
Disaster Relief Fund  Meeting noted that 
$42,258.80 had been raised and will be 
deposited in the Premier’s Disaster Relief 
appeal Fund.   
 
Meeting went into confidential session. 
 
 
 


